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OAKLAND

UNIVERSITY.

Thursday, October 25, 2001

Benefits fair, open enroliment rescheduled

Dates have changed for the employee benefits fair and for open enrollment, the period which employees may make changes to
their benefit plans.

This year's benefits fair is one day, instead of two. It is planned for Monday, Nov. 19, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. in Gold Rooms A and
B of the Oakland Center.

Open enrollment will run Wednesday, Nov. 14, through Friday, Nov. 30, with the new coverage effective Jan. 1. The benefits fair
and open enrollment are open to all employees eligible for benefits through Oakland University.

Employees should receive their open enroliment materials by Wednesday, Nov. 14, said Kimberly Crossley, benefits services
manager for University Human Resources.

Employees are encouraged to review the materials carefully and to bring questions and concerns to the benefits fair.
Representatives from the various providers will be on hand to answer any questions and provide information.
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